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AIEA	Presents	Dr.	Thomas	Bogenschild	with	2019	Timothy	J.	Rutenber	Award	
	

San	Francisco,	CA	(January	22,	2019)—At	its	2019	Annual	Conference,	the	Association	of	
International	Education	Administrators	(AIEA)	recognized	Dr.	Thomas	Bogenschild	as	this	year’s	
recipient	of	the	Timothy	J.	Rutenber	Award.	
	
The	Timothy	J.	Rutenber	Award	was	established	to	honor	AIEA	members	who	have	rendered	
exceptional	long-term	service	to	the	Association.	It	is	named	for	the	late	Timothy	J.	Rutenber,	who	
served	as	Director	of	the	Secretariat	and	Treasurer	of	AIEA	until	his	death	in	2004.	An	associate	
member	of	AIEA	since	1992,	Rutenber	was	known	as	both	an	outstanding	manager	of	day-to-day	
affairs	and	a	wise	steward	of	AIEA	resources.	His	work	on	behalf	of	the	Association	epitomizes	the	
ideal	of	excellence	in	service.	In	his	name,	honorees	are	recognized	for	the	quality	and	duration	of	
their	work	on	behalf	of	AIEA.		
	
Thomas	Bogenschild	is	Executive	Director	for	Global	Education	Oregon	at	the	University	of	Oregon	
and	a	long-time	contributor	to	AIEA.	He	is	currently	a	member	of	the	Board	of	Directors,	Chair	of	
the	Policy	Advisory	Committee	(previously	the	Advocacy	Committee),	a	member	of	the	Audit	
Committee,	and	a	member	and	past	chair	of	the	Awards	Committee.		
	
Bogenschild’s	contributions	to	the	Association’s	policy	advisory	and	advocacy	activities	are	
numerous.	He	has	played	a	noticeable	role	in	educating	members	on	how	to	engage	with	policy	
makers	and	how	to	amplify	the	cause	of	international	education	at	the	local,	national,	and	
international	levels.	Since	2013,	he	has	regularly	contributed	sessions,	panels	and	roundtables	at	
the	AIEA	Annual	Conference,	along	with	several	other	conferences	and	association	forums.	
	
Bogenschild	holds	a	PhD	in	anthropology,	specializing	in	Latin	American	studies.	He	taught	several	
courses	in	areas	of	cultural	anthropology,	culture	and	history,	among	others.					
	
With	deep	gratitude	for	his	manifold	contributions	to	the	organization,	AIEA	congratulates	Thomas	
Bogenschild	on	his	award.	
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About	AIEA:	
	
The	Association	of	International	Education	Administrators	(AIEA),	a	membership	organization	
formed	in	November	1982,	is	composed	of	institutional	leaders	engaged	in	advancing	the	
international	dimensions	of	higher	education.	The	purposes	of	the	Association	are	to:	

• Provide	an	effective	voice	on	significant	issues	within	international	education	at	all	levels,	
• Improve	and	promote	international	education	programming	and	administration	within	

institutions	of	higher	education,	
• Establish	and	maintain	a	professional	network	among	international	education	institutional	

leaders,	
• Cooperate	in	appropriate	ways	with	other	national	and	international	groups	having	similar	

interests.	
	
For	additional	information,	visit	www.aieaworld.org	or	contact	AIEA	at	
secretariat@aieaworld.org	or	+1	(919)	893-	4980.		
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